
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

All next week we will host our fall book fair. Students will be bringing home fliers with more 

information.  

 

This coming Thursday is our annual Fall Literacy Night. Parents will be able to stop by our book 

fair as well as participate in several informational sessions. The evening will begin at 5:10 with a 

PTA general meeting.   

 

Interim reports will also be available this Thursday. Students who currently have a D or an F will 

receive a hard copy of the report. If your student is passing his or her classes but you would still 

like a report, just let your child’s teacher know. As a reminder, you can check your child’s grades 

at any time with the Parent Assist feature in PowerSchool. If you are interested, our office staff 

can help you with this.  

 

Boys soccer and girls volleyball will play on Monday at Mendenhall Middle, Tuesday at 

Kernodle, and at home on Thursday against Southwest Middle. Football will play Wednesday at 

Northern Middle School.   

 

Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


